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Jacques Hulshof

From: oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov

Sent: vrijdag 11 juli 2014 20:08

To: Jacques Hulshof

Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 966041)
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Office of Engineering and Technology  
 

  

Inquiry on 07/10/2014 : 

Inquiry:  

Dear Madam or Sir, 

Soon we will file an application for FCC ID: CGDRELAY (see pdf) 

  

This product is for professional installation and is mounted 13-20 feet above ground. 

  

The FCC ID will laser printed on the flat part of the product and the rest of the product is curved. It is 

impossible to laser print on the curved part of this device. Adding a label to this special designed product 

will influence the nice look of this device.    

 

 

There for I request to put following statement as mentioned in15.19 (3) on the packaging box and/or in the 

manual only whatever is necessary:  

 

 

This device complies with Part 15 of the FCC Rules. Operation is subject to 

the following two conditions: (1) this device may not cause harmful 

interference, and (2) this device must accept any interference received, 

including interference that may cause undesired operation. 

 

I wish to refer to the following 

(5) 

When the device is so small or for such use that it is not practicable to place the statement 

specified under paragraph (a) of this section on it, the information required 

by this paragraph shall be placed in a prominent location in the instruction 

manual or pamphlet supplied to the user or, alternatively, shall be placed on 

the container in which the device is marketed. 

  

I 

hope you can honor our request.. 

  

Kind regards 

Jacques 
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FCC response on 07/11/2014 

(5) When the device is so small or for such use that it is not practicable to place the statement specified 

under paragraph (a) of this section on it, the information required by this paragraph shall be placed in a 

prominent location in the instruction manual or pamphlet supplied to the user or, alternatively, shall be 

placed on the container in which the device is marketed. 

 

  

 

The FCC allows the statement to be placed in a prominent location in the instruction manual or pamphlet 

supplied to the user. 

 

  

 

 

Attachment Details: 

Put statement on shipping box  

 

 

 

 

 

Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry 

System to add any additional information pertaining to this inquiry. 


